
 

From:
Posted At: Tuesday, April 13, 2004 2:19 PM
Posted To: spywareworkshop2004
Conversation: Comment P044549
Subject: Comment P044549

Dear Sir/Madam:
 
I would like to simply comment that I find this spyware intrusive, offensive and dangerous.  It should not be
legal for software companies to quietly sneak into my home or office and change my personal computer
settings or review information that I consider confidential.  This is a much more insidious problem than
SPAM has ever been.  Please, enact new legislation that would make this practice illegal.  Thank you.
 
Liz Daniel, CPA
 


